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Ref. No.: LT_ST 20-21/16A
6" November 2020
Dear Parents / Guardians,

Cancellation of School Picnic, Holiday after School Picnic and Speech Day

Due to the uncertainties brought by the COVID-19 pandemic, some arrangements are made to ensure
the health of our students. The school picnic on 19" November (Thursday), the supplementary holiday
on 20" November (Friday) and the Graduation Ceremony for 2019-20 on 27" November (Friday)

will be cancelled. These three days will be normal school days, and all students are required to

attend classes. You will be informed of the arrangement for the supplementary holiday in due course.

Thank you for your attention. For any enquiries, please contact Mr. HO To, the Assistant Principal or

Mr. HO Ka-lung, the Prefect of Studies at 2777-6289.

Yours faithfully,

CHENG Che-yin
Principal
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Ref. No.: LT_ST 20-21/16A
Dear Principal,

I understand the arrangement of the ‘Cancellation of School Picnic, Holiday after School Picnic

and Speech Day’. My child will return to school for normal classes on these three days.

Name of Student

Class and Class No. : ( )

Signature of Parent / Guardian

Date




